Memo



TO: Lon Knox, Secretary of the Senate

COPY: Celia Russell,

Director University Secretariat Operations

FROM: Ann Messenger, Secretary

Engineering and Applied Science Faculty Board

DATE: October 24, 2012

SUBJECT: Renewal of the Queen's RMC Fuel Cell Research Centre

FACULTY OF ENGINEERING AND APPLIED SCIENCE OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Beamish-Munro Hall, Room 200 Queen's University

Kingston, Ontario, Canada K7L 3N6

Tel 613 533-2055 Fax 613 533-6500

As required under the Senate "Procedures Governing the Establishment, Reporting and Review of Research Centres, Institutes and other entities at Queen's University", at its meeting of October 24, 2012 the Engineering and Applied Science Faculty Board approved the following motion:

"That the Queen's RMC Fuel Cell Research Centre be renewed for an additional five years"

Attached are the motion, final report and recommendation from the Dean's Advisory Committee.

Ann Messenger Secretary of Faculty Board Faculty of Engineering and Applied Science

ToMembers	ofhe Engineeringan	id Applied Science	FacultyBoard
-----------	--------------------	--------------------	--------------

-